
PERMIT #______________ 
WALNUT HILL COUNTRY CLUB ~ DAM parking & Boat Registration ~ 2021            

859 County Route 517, Glenwood, NJ  07418 
Phone 973-764-3526   Cell phone 973-222-8915 

Email: bunny123@warwick.net 

 

This registration form is to obtain a dam parking permit and is also for those who wish to keep their boat on the 

dam. Boat registration is mandatory, because boats on the dam are often abandoned and the resulting congestion 

inhibits members from being able to launch boats, to fish, etc. Please complete this form in full for the dam 

parking pass, even if you do not have a boat. 

 

• Boat registration and the dam parking permit are FREE. 

 

First & Last Name: (Please Print): ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Email Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone Number: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Vehicle #1: Make of                                         Color                       License Plate 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Vehicle #2: Make of                                         Color                       License Plate 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 

In order to keep a boat on the dam, three criteria must be met: 

1) Your membership dues are paid and current 

2) You have successfully completed this form 

3) You have affixed your registration sticker to the bow (front) of your boat. 

 

Once the first two criteria have been met, you will be issued a Walnut Hill Country Club registration sticker to 

affix to the bow of your boat. The sticker can be picked up at Bunny Cocula's house (at the corner of Valley Dr. 

and Rt. 517) along with the dam parking pass. 

 

Boat Description (e.g., type, length, color, etc.), including Hull Identification Number if applicable:  

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

I have read the Rules and Regulations of the Walnut Hill Country Club, linked here: 

http://vernonvalleylake.com/html/rules-and-regulations.cfm 

Yes, I have read the Rules and Regulations. 

 

I acknowledge that if my boat has an electric motor it must be registered with the state of NJ. Here is the NJ boat 

registration page: https://www.state.nj.us/mvc/vehicles/boating.htm  

 

Yes, if my boat uses an electric motor, I will register it with the state of NJ. 

 

NOTE: Vernon Valley Lake is a CATCH & RELEASE LAKE until further notice. The club is not 

responsible for your boat – store your boat at the dam at your own risk. 

Revised: 2021 
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